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Language Arts

The students have had a month filled with presentations,
group activities, and storytelling. They retold and presented
a familiar story, as well as typing up an article about extreme
weather conditions, and designing a weather warning poster
on extreme weather.
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Math

This month students continued
practicing their multiplication facts and
learned the step-by-step process to
multiply two-digit by two-digit numbers.
We played a game and moved up to
different levels based on how many
multiplication answers we figured out
correctly.

Science

We have been studying ecosystems and
the relationships between living things.
Students learned about food chains,
food webs, and how producers,
consumers, and decomposers work
together. They also presented what they
learned, becoming the teachers for a
day. This made the topic easier to
understand and fun to share.

History

Students learned about Polish legends
and the origins of Poland. They created
movie posters that showed the legends
of: Lech, Czech and Rus; the Wawel
Dragon; Princess Wanda; and Piast and
the evil Prince Popiel.



